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Useful background information for students in all years 
 

Welcome Party on Tuesday 8 October 2019 

The welcome party for undergraduate students will be held from 4pm-5pm in the Faculty 
Common Room on Tuesday 8 October 2019. All undergraduate students are encouraged to 
attend. 

 

Induction Sessions on Wednesday 9 October 2019 

The introductory session timetable is available at 
www.ames.cam.ac.uk/files/Introductory_sessions_2019-20.pdf 

This timetable may be updated before the day. The latest version will be uploaded at the link 
above. 

 

Undergraduate Handbook 

The 2019-20 Undergraduate Handbook for the Faculty of Asian and Middle Eastern Studies 
is now available at www.ames.cam.ac.uk/files/UG_student_handbook.pdf 

This document is updated throughout the year, so please do check it regularly. 

 

Election of Student Representatives 

Election of student representatives takes place in Michaelmas term for students to represent 
the undergraduate students in the Faculty. 

 

Environmental Sustainability 

For information about environmental sustainability at the University of Cambridge see  

www.ames.cam.ac.uk/files/Environment_sust.pdf  


